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Dear Parents, 

 

What an excellent beginning to the new school year, although somewhat disrupted by the Public Holiday! However, 

with the highest enrolment in our school’s history, which is now at over 630 students,  it has been great to see how 

quickly children and staff have settled into their new classes and routines. The atmosphere around the school is calm, 

purposeful, and filled with warmth, smiles and energy everywhere, reflecting the children's genuine happiness to be 

back. I feel incredibly positive about the year ahead and confident it will be another remarkable one, filled with 

exciting learning opportunities and memorable experiences for students, parents, and staff alike. 

 

Drop-Off and Pick-Up 

Thank you once again for your patience and support with our drop-off and pick-up arrangements. Your cooperation 

makes a real difference in keeping things running smoothly and safely for everyone. I am sad to report that we are still 

awaiting news from the MBPP about opening up our own car park.​
 

Class Parents 

Teachers are seeking Class Parent volunteers for the year. This role plays a crucial part in supporting communication 

between the school and parents, assisting with class activities, and fostering a sense of community. If you are 

interested, please let your class teacher know, as your support is always greatly appreciated. 

 

Home / School Agreement 

This week, you should have received our Home/School Agreement. This document is a vital partnership between 

parents and the school. It sets out the expectations of how we work together to provide the best education for your 

child. We ask all parents to read the statements carefully and tick to confirm agreement. Your active participation in 

this agreement is crucial, as it ensures a supportive and conducive learning environment for all our students. If you 

select ‘No’, you will be asked to share which part you may not understand or agree with. 

 

Uniform & Lost Property 

Please ensure your child’s belongings (uniform, hats, water bottles, and bags)  are clearly labelled with their name. 

Each year, we accumulate a large amount of lost property, and named items are much easier to return. The Lost 

Property Shelf is located outside the school shop in the Parent Waiting Area. 

 

Key Dates 

The school  is closed on Monday, 15th, and Tuesday, 16th, September, in recognition of Malaysia Day 

 

Key Dates 

To help you keep informed of what is happening in school, we have created a Key Dates T1 2025/26 document. You 

can also visit our website and access our Parent Calendar directly for ongoing updates. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our community. Your involvement and dedication are what 

make our school a truly special place. Together, we look forward to making this school year a truly special one for 

every child. 

 
Enjoy the Long Weekend, 

Martin Towse 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yyrRqZZZ8jdwOktT3kJW1NPDrH4nvbcEgUkhFHeOOAw/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.scips.org.my/school-life/calendar/

